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DATE: June 25, 2010 

 

TO: Jess Hopeman, Legislative Reference Library 

 

FROM: Angela Vogt, Executive Budget Officer 

 

 

RE: Funds transferred from health care access fund to general fund as required by M.S. 290.0678, 

Subd. 5.  

 

 

 

 This memo is to fulfill the requirement under Laws 2008, Ch. 358, Art. 5, Sec. 6 to report to the 

legislature transfers from the health care access fund to the general fund. The transfers are made 

as required under M.S. 290.0678 equal to the value of the health insurance premium credits 

recorded by the Department of Revenue. In FY 2010, $43,471.00 was transferred from the health 

care access fund to the general fund to reimburse the general fund for the cost of health insurance 

premium credits.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This document is made available electronically by the Minnesota Legislative Reference Library 
as part of an ongoing digital archiving project. http://www.leg.state.mn.us/lrl/lrl.asp 


